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Greetings Clerk Thirion,
Per our Attorney, I was directed to forward this email to you from our Plan Commission, Garrett
Gray. In his email below, he is indicating a potential conflict of interest regarding tonight’s Public
Hearing on the Boulevard at Central Station.
 
Sincerely,
 
Kimberly Clarke
Planning Manager
(708) 444-5100 |  kclarke@tinleypark.org
 
 

 

From: Garrett Gray 
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 4:07 PM
To: Barbara Bennett <bbennett@tinleypark.org>; Kimberly Clarke <kclarke@tinleypark.org>
Subject: Re: Plan Commission Meeting September 6, 2018 - 7:00
 
Barbara and Kimberly,
 
I will be in attendance for the plan Commission Meeting this Thursday.
 
But I will recuse myself from voting on anything.  My company SEECO did soil borings for
that development and years back and I do not want any conflict of interest.
 
I recently saw the emails with questions but again--I feel I must recuse myself from this.
 
Please reach out to the Village Attorney for a statement I am prepared to read at the
meeting and I will do so.
 
Thank you for your understanding,
 
Garrett Gray
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